Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:21 AM
To: ‘Norman, David@Waterboards'
Subject: RE: CASE #: RO0003069

Hi David,

The site / RP is in full compliance with ACEH requests. It’s good to hear that a LOC should be issued shortly; this has
been their only limitation to date.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Norman, David@Waterboards [mailto:David.Norman@Waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 8:04 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: CASE #: RO0003069

Good morning Mark-

My name is David Norman and | am a claims reviewer for the USTCF.
| am requesting of you Agency confirmation of compliance for the below mentioned LUST site.
Can you confirm if this site is in compliance with issued directives and required GEO-tracker uploads?

I am in the process of issuing an LOC for this site pending your reply.

PELLEGRINI REFRIGERATION & RESTAURANT EQUIPMENT CO (T10000002519) - (MAP)
1550 PARK AVE

EMERYVILLE, CA 94608

ALAMEDA COUNTY

LUST CLEANUP SITE



Thank you in advance for your expedient response.

Dave Norman
USTCF
916-341-5761



